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From: Arne Petersen
To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Subject: Minor??
Date: Thursday, April 07, 2022 3:49:23 PM

Mr. Lazar,
dB is a logarithmic scale. Raising the limit from 90 to 99 is not a 10 percent increase? 99 is
close to 10x louder. It’s misleading to say this is a minor change. 
Your evaluation of “less than significant” is fundamentally flawed as well as your
interpretation of CEQA guidelines. A hearing based on that MND is a ridiculous waste of time
and resources.
-Arne R.W. Petersen
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